Travel Grant Announcement

CCTWS Travel Grant Announcment

The Colorado Chapter of the Wildlife Society is now accepting applications for its Fall Travel Grant Program. The purpose of
the CCTWS Travel Grants Program is to assist with travel costs for CCTWS members attending meetings or workshops that
further their professional knowledge and benefit management and conservation of wildlife in Colorado. CCTWS will award
two travel grants in the amount of $500 each.

The applications guidelines are as follows:

Identify the training opportunity, meeting, or conference that would be helpful for your occupation or ed-
ucation as a wildlife professional or student CCTWS member.

Type up a % to 1-page description of the meeting, telling the CCTWS Board the goals of the conference or
training and describing how you would like to use this experience for your occupation or education. Be
sure to explain how this meeting would be a valuable contribution to your employment or education as a
Wildlife Professional.

Include your name and contact information (phone number and email).
Only current members of the Colorado Chapter of the Wildlife Society are eligible for these grants.

Applications for Fall Travel grants are due by August 1st. Winners will be notified by September 1st.

Please email applications to Awards Coordinator Chris Mettenbrink as a Word or PDF document to
Chris.Mettenbrink@state.co.us. Or mail them to: Chris Mettenbrink Colorado Parks and Wildlife 4207 W. CR16E Love-
land, CO 80537
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